

KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

Office of Superintendent

Dr. Steve Atwater, Superintendent of Schools

148 North Binkley Street Soldotna, Alaska 99669-7553

Phone (907) 714-8888 Fax (907) 262-9132

MEMORANDUM

DATE: April 26, 2011

TO: Members, Board of Education

FROM: Steve Atwater, Ph.D.

Superintendent of Schools

RE: Air Quality Worksession

Terri Woodward, Skyview High School head custodian, and Katie Carmody, Mountain View Elementary School head custodian, recently attended a national training conference hosted by the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) on school indoor air quality in Washington, D.C. They left the conference feeling there were a number of things that could be done to benefit the district. They would like to share some of that information with the School Board, and hope to begin small pilot programs at their respective schools in the fall.